
December 1, 2021 

 

RE: My resignation from the FOARD Taskforce 

 

Mindi, 

Effective immediately, or during an agreed upon transition, I am officially notifying you of my resignation 

from the FOARD Task Force.  It has been a wonderful experience participating with others in the Coppell 

community on such a needed, worthwhile initiative. Unfortunately, I am no longer able to participate 

due other unexpected obligations that have recently arisen.   

 

All the best to you and the Taskforce going forward.  Take care. 

 

Shelia Maness 

Coppell Resident since 2017 


